11 April 2006

File Ref: 09-07-031

Doc No: OW-60604

Ngati Whakaue Tribal Lands P O Box 12015 ROTORUA

Dear Sir

PURCHASE OF NGATI WHAKAUE TRIBAL LANDS FOR CEMETERY

Further to my letter of 4 April 2006, Council would like to investigate the option of purchase of land either immediately to the north of the Kauae Cemetery or to the south of Henderson Road between the cemetery and the Council reservoir. In order that we are properly prepared for discussions with Ngati Whakaue Tribal Lands, we would like to commission a registered valuer to complete a valuation of parts of the land. I would anticipate that this valuation will occur some time in the next few weeks. I trust that this will be acceptable.

Yours faithfully

Alison Ellery Senior Parks Planning Officer